
FM WEEKLY 

COMMUNICATION 

Greetings FM Team, 

This FM Weekly is a two-fold message. First, thanks for all you do, each and every day, in serving the CSU 
mission – your resiliency and dedication are outstanding! I am continually impressed by your positive 
attitude, caring for teammates, and professionalism working together as a team. Secondly, here are 
updates I thought would be of interest: 

• Vice President of University Operations (VPUO): Three finalists completed on-campus 
interviews. The Search Committee reported their assessments to the President, and Chancellor 
Tony Frank will now lead the search process in collaboration with the campus community. 

• Assistant Director for Campus Planning: Three finalists completed on-campus interviews; 
currently in the process of checking references, and we plan for a selection in early July. 

• Assistant Director for Engineering and Capital Construction: Three finalists are scheduled for on
-campus interviews between June 22 and June 30. I expect a selection in late July. 

• FM Summer Picnic: Our Engagement and Recognition Committee (ERC) is hard at work planning 
for the FM picnic in August, to include great food, outdoor activities, music, SPARK card 
redemptions, and more! 

• Professional Development Opportunities: Two worth mentioning here, as we plan for an FM 
cohort of up to 40 staff to attend a two and a half day course titled the Creating Inclusive 
Excellence Program (CIEP) in July 2022, and FM’s Leadership Academy in Fall 2022. Be sure to 
submit your applications to attend these courses, as both provide in-depth knowledge and 
discussions on two important topics. CIEP applications need to be in no later than Wednesday, 
July 6 (English application/ Spanish application). 

In closing, I wish each of you the best over the summer as we seek to balance our respective work with 
taking well-deserved annual leave to spend with family and friends, and also to pursue professional 
development. I am thankful to everyone on our team, whether serving on search committees, planning our 
FM picnic, arranging for training, and in general taking care of your teammates! 

Sincerely, 

Tom Satterly, P.E. 
Associate Vice President for Facilities Management 
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